
Dear  
 
In response to your message regarding the cost of the Mayor's flights to the United States please find 
the information below.  
 
In accordance with GLA procedure, the Mayor travelled with British Airways - from London to 
Montreal in Premium Economy, and from New York to London in Business Class. The total cost of the 
return flights was £1697.15.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
International Relations Manager 
Mayor's Office 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:  
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-
information 
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